
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa0530/1dn
RNK:jld:jf

May 2, 2005

Please note that the addition of two members to the manufactured housing code council
required a change in the nonstatutory provision of the draft that provides for the
staggering of the terms of the initial members of the council.  Please review this change
to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this amendment.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.state.wi.us


